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A.1 POTENTIAL BUDGET SAVINGS  
 (Report prepared by Anastasia Simpson) 
 

BACKGROUND 

The Corporate Management Committee commented at its meeting on 13th June 
2016 that it looks forward to receiving information from Cabinet about the proposals 
for budget savings. 
 
The Committee requests Cabinet ensure that it is given sufficient time to consider 
the potential budget savings that Cabinet is contemplating, in order to fit in with the 
Committee’s commitment to proactively scrutinise the budget. 
 

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS AND COMMENTS TO CABINET 

 

The Committee AGREED COMMENTS TO CABINET as follows: 
 
(a)  It looks forward to receiving the Cabinet’s proposals for budget savings; 

 
(b)  The Committee requests that Cabinet ensures that it is given sufficient time to  

consider  the potential budget savings, in order to fit in with the Committee’s 
commitment to proactively scrutinise the budget. 

PORTFOLIO HOLDER’S COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET 

 
Comments will be provided directly at the meeting. 

 
 


